
 
 

  
 

     
       

               
 
 

     
 

    
        

           
  

 
 

       
 

           
         

        
 
 

  
 

             
          

          
 
 

        
 

 
  

 
  

  
 

 
 
 
 

A Guide to Reading During Lockdown (Primary 1) 

During lockdown, Primary 1 will be able to access our Story Packs. These packs contain a 
reading book, word cards and a related work sheet to develop comprehension. Parents 
should read with their children each day and complete one of the tasks in the pack. 

How do I get the pack? 

Packs should be collected every Monday during lockdown between 10am-12pm from the 
school where a member of staff will be there to sign the pack out. If you are unable to 
attend to collect your pack, please inform the school office where an alternative collection 
time can be arranged. 

Will all boys and girls be issued with a pack? 

We have created enough packs for all our boys and girls in Primary 1. If a pack is not 
returned to school, then this will mean that another child in the class will not have access to 
their weekly reading book. It is therefore essential that all packs are returned to school. 

Returning packs 

Packs must be returned on the Friday of each week when they will be signed back into the 
school. It is essential they are returned to school on the Friday to ensure they can be 
quarantined for 72 hours before being given out on the Monday to the next family. 

We are looking forward to seeing how much our boys and girls enjoy our books. Have fun 
reading! 

Kind regards, 

Martyn Glancy 
Head Teacher 




